
BUILDING A
STRONGER
COMMUNITY...

KING DAVID CENTER

We are thrilled to announce that Congregation 
King David has achieved 501(c)(3) status, officially 
recognizing us as a tax-exempt, non-profit 
organization. This designation enhances our 
ability to provide exceptional skilled nursing care 
and comprehensive services to our community.

Thank you for your continued support!

We are excited to share that
Congregation King David
is officially a 501(c)(3) Non-Profit!


